
HAPPY EDUCATION WEEK!!! 

Although we celebrate the education of our students regularly, this 

week we officially showcase the achievements of our students, staff 

and P&C statewide.  There is an official ceremony this afternoon at 

Cessnock High School, for those receiving Education Week awards.    

 

This is a perfect opportunity to thank all the parents who attended the 

three way conferences and were part of the development of your 

children’s Personalised Learning Plans (PLP’s).  These will be       

reviewed again at the end of the term, to determine 

how the goals we set are being achieved. 

 

1st August 2012 

 

CONGEWAI PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Best of luck to Curtis and Tom who will be representing Congewai 
School at the Zone Athletics Carnival on Friday the 3rd of August.  

This will be held at Turner Park, Cessnock and will begin at 10am. 

GOOD LUCK BOYS!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Meg’s Message 

Zone Athletics—3rd August 

Newsletter 

Upcoming Events 

 1 August— Education 
Week Ceremony for 
those receiving awards.  
Cessnock HS at 4pm. 

 3rd August—Zone   
Athletics Carnival at 
Turner Park (Curtis and 
Tom attending). 

 6th August—Mrs. 
Avery at “Every Student 
Every School” meeting.  
Mr. MacGregor will be      
relieving. 

 8th August  - Bridget 
will be performing with 
the CCGPS choir at 
Muswellbrook. 

 8th August—P&C 
Meeting, 6pm.  This will 
be the AGM. 

 14th August—
Communicating with your 
school community course.  
Meg, Mandy, Gabby and 
Lynda attending. 

 14th August—
Assembly at 2:30pm. 

 17th August—Tabloid 
Sports Day at Millfield. 

 22nd August—Hunter 
Life Van at Wollombi 
School. 

 25th August (Sat)   
Critter Campout at    
Cessnock Library. 



What do you get when you have over 8000 public school students across the state dancing in 

time to a single piece of music? No, not an earth tremor! The answer is: one very impressive 

'simultaneous launch' to Education Week 2012, involving students from over 45 locations across 

the state, and CONGEWAI SCHOOL WAS A PART OF IT!!!! 

 

Congratulations to all the students who performed with enthusiasm at Cessnock TAFE on    

Monday.  It was a very different experience to be part of, while working on our Creative and     

Performing Arts outcomes. 

 

 

. 

 

P A G E  2  N E W S L E T T E R  

flashmob 



 “On Friday our school went to Kitchener school for mini Olympics.  The juniors were         

separated from the seniors and were put into countries.  I was representing the USA.  We did 

lots of different activities like javelin, running races, ball games and hockey.  It was fun and 

awesome!” - Katie. 

 

“We did a lot of sport and there was lots of racing. You had to be in different countries and 

then we split up into groups.  It was really good!” - Lili 

 

“It was fun.  People got  split up into different groups and  fields.  We went around in circles 

doing different activities.” - Tom 

 

“My favourite activity was hurdles.  We got to jump over buckets. It was good fun!” - Lachlan.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 N E W S L E T T E R  

Mini-olympics 

1 S T  A U G U S T  2 0 1 2  



There will be a P&C meeting at 6pm on Wednesday 8
h
 August.  This will be the AGM.  

Please come along and support your unique little school and have the opportunity to         

contribute to it in any way that you are able to. 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C Meeting—8th august—6pm 

Tabloid sports—17th August 

On Friday 17th August, all the small schools from our area will be going to Millfield PS, to be 

involved in an afternoon of Tabloid Sports.  This is an annual event that promotes physical   

activity and the development of skills used in sports.  The day will begin at 12pm and conclude 

and 3pm.  The cost per child will be $4.00. 

 

More information will be given out closer to the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


